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Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Loyola International School! 

As per today’s instructions from Ministry of Education and Higher Education (MOEHE), we are glad 
to inform that Loyola International School will be conducting 100% “On Campus” classes for all 
students, starting 03rd October 2021. 

Online classes are stopped for all grades from today. Attendance is mandatory for all Students. 

School Timings 

• Kindergarten: 07:10 am to 11:10 am 
• Grade I to Grade IX: 07:10 am to 01:30 pm 

School Transportation Service 

• Please note that Students of Group 2 (Roll numbers 16 to 30) will receive the school 
transportation service from 03rd October 2021 as per the trial runs conducted. 

• Students of Group 1 (Roll numbers 1 to 15) who have already paid the transport fees will 
also receive the transport service from 10th October 2021. 

• Students who would like to opt for the service now are required to pay the transport fee on 
or before 05th October 2021 so that the service starts from 10th October 2021. 

We would like to reassure all our Students and Parents that Loyola International School will 
continue to enforce all Safety measures as per MOPH & MOEHE guidelines and make sure that the 
On Campus classes will be conducted in perfectly safe and secure environment. 

 

Best regards, 

 
Principal 
Loyola International Schools 
Qatar 


